

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

SREDA - 2022/2023 Report

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That a bonus payment of \$112,250 to SREDA be approved; and
- 2. That SREDA's 2023 Key Performance Indicators and Targets be approved.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on April 5, 2023, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

The Committee heard from Erin Lawson, Saskatoon Regional Economic Development Authority, regarding the matter.

Attachment

April 5, 2023 report of the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services. March 16, 2023 letter from Erin Lawson, Saskatoon Regional Economic Development Authority.